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Welcome to Carver Connections. A newsletter 
for parents that highlights CCF news and events.

CCF/Sports Boosters Have a Fun Night Raising Money
On Friday, November 3, the Annual Sports Boosters Bull Roast was held at the 
Valley Mansion. The Annual Bull Roast is to help raise funds for our Carver 
Center Athletics. Attendees enjoyed an extensive dinner, drinks, games, music 
and dancing. One parent attendee, Beth O., said the “Food 
was very good. The music was good and there was lots of 
dancing.” The 50/50 raffle sent one lucky attendee home 
with $400!

Chip Kalisch is a Carver Center sophomore parent who
generously donated his time and talent as the mix-master to 
the Bull Roast. His website is www.ckproductions01.com.

Carver Theatre Company’s Performance of
Young Frankenstein was a Scream

For 3 nights in Mid-November the Carver Center’s 
auditorium was filled with laughter and applause as 
Mel Brooks classic Young Frankenstein was played 
out on stage. The young performers, stage hands 
and technical students were amazing bringing this 
comedy to life. Of particular note, the ability to 
raise, on multiple occasions, the “operating table” 
from which the 7 foot tall monster came to life! This 
feat was made possible by the generous donation 
from the Carver Center Foundation for a mechani-
cal lift. We should all be proud that from the efforts 
of the CCF our wonderful students were literally 
able to reach for the stars or in this case another 
round of applause!

SAVE THE DATE
CARVER CELEBRATION 

APRIL 14, 7:00-11:00 pm

“Like” our Facebook pages to stay updated…
Carver Center Foundation      
https://www.facebook.com/CarverCenterFoundation/

Carver Center Post Prom Class of 2018     
https://www.facebook.com/Carver-Center-Post-Prom-Class-

of-2018-837019463114370/

Upcoming CCF Events
• 	Parent Meeting/		
	 Holiday Gathering: 	
	 December 14

• 	Sports Boosters 	
	 Meeting: 
	 December 18,
	 7:00-9:00 pm, 		
	 Room 1050 (Open
	 to All)

• 	Parent Meeting: 	
	 January 16,
	 6:30 – 8:30 pm
	 3rd Floor Seminar

• 	Sports Boosters 	
	 Meeting: 
	 January 16, 
	 7:00-9:00 pm, 		
	 Room 1050 (Open
	 to All)

Carver Center Celebration is not to be missed! The evening is a show-
case of Carver Center student talent from all of the Primes and features 
extraordinary food prepared by Carver Center’s Culinary Prime students 
working with area chefs. This Gala Event also features performances and 
demonstrations by Carver Center students representing all other primes 
including Acting, Carpentry, Cosmetology, Dance, Design and Production, 
Digital Instrumental Music, Information Technology/Interactive Media, 
Literary Arts, Visual Arts and Vocal Music. 

Introducing the Essential Carver Center Parent
Bucket List
We’ve compiled a bucket list of activities so that you won’t miss out on any of 
the exciting things to do and see during your students time at Carver Center. 

1. Carver Center Celebration
2. Musicals
3. Plays
4. Voice Recitals
5. Dance Performances
6. Art Gallery Shows
7. Fresh Produce
8. Salon Treatments
9. Fashion Shows
10. Sporting Events
11. Carver Cafe
12. Volunteer: Attend the Parent Committee Meeting
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